
 

2018-19 Cottage Grove Hockey Association 
General Membership Meeting 

October 1, 2018 – West Meeting Room 
 

Board Members (X = present) 
 

President: Jeff Bloedel  Bantam Director: Wayne Kemper  Mini Mite Director: Nick Harris x 

Vice Presiden Ops: Matt 
McMorrow x Peewee Director: Chad Miller  Girls Program Director: Mike Post x 

Vice President Admin: Brian Buffie x Squirt Director: Chris Rudh x Girls 8U Director: Tony Rich  

Registrar: Tom Wassmund x Mite Director: Andrew Berling x Hockey Director:  Jeff Corkish  

Budget Director: Heather Leyde  Communications Manager: Chad 
Rediske x   

 
Approve March Meeting Minutes:  Motion by _______Mac____________ , second by _________Rudh__________ 

 
Committee Reports: 
• Recruiting – Jeff Corkish – 50 families at Try Hockey, 39 registered 

• Equipment – Tony Rich/Heather Durand:  need approx. 30 sets of equip. Heather will provide more 
updated total soon.  195 signed up for equip so far, numbers to board next week 

• Goalies – Brian Buffie – bantam/peewee goalie tryouts complete, videos for on demand training on 
goalie site for coaches to utilize 

• HockeyFest / Jamboree(s) – Andrew Berling – Feb 9th, 2019 for Hockeyfest, still working on jamborees 

• Fundraising – Matt McMorrow – Jenny Nadler, fundraising coordinator – working on sponsors (have 2, 
working on more) 

• Ice Manager – Matt McMorrow – a/b bantams, aa peewee scheduled, girls 12u will be back soon 

• Tournaments – Shawna Munger – full for Turkey tourney except for Squirt A.  Eliminating A squirts for 
Turkey tourney, backing out dibs 

• Hockey Committee – Jeff Corkish – n/a 

• Volunteer / Dibs – Tom Wassmund – dibs getting filled w/no issues so far 

• District 8 Rep – Corey Rowell – tourney fees increasing by$50, add WBL and Mahtomedi to D8 for 
PeeWee AA, concussion protocol changed to every 2 years, coach on ice w/o helmet is 30 day 
suspension, Oct 24 or Nov 21st for D8 coaches meeting.  HC must attend 

Board Member Reports: 
• Registrar/Webmaster – Tom Wassmund/Steven Frosch – 629 registrations 
• Budget Director – Heather Leyde – working on budget, going before CGAA on the 14th of Oct, level 

directors to submit estimate of running their level 
• Bantam Director: Wayne Kemper – 2 kids missed skills tryouts, going back on the 5th for assessment 
• Peewee Director: Chad Miller – n/a 
• Squirt Director: Chris Rudh 

- 1 new register, 84 skaters, 6 goalies 
- Need to determine the level/number of teams/players per team 
- Chris and Mike to submit recommendation to board based on recommended skater count 

for Squirts/10U 
- Clinics start on 10/13, tryouts on 10/22 
-  



 

• Mite Director: Andrew Berling working on ice times, communication soon on parent meeting,  clinics, 
evaluations, etc. 

• Mini Mite Director: Nick Harris – parent meeting for mini-mites on Monday 10/15, 146 registrants 
• Girls Program Director: Mike Post – tryouts on Wed for 12s, 10s a week and a half away 
• Girls 8U Director: Tony Rich – no update 
• Vice President of Administration:  Brian Buffie – 2 mini-mites requesting play up, how to address – 

sent to level director, level directors state they will bring back assessment to Hockey Committee 
• Vice President of Operations: Matt McMorrow – possible additional fundraising using purse bingo 

(passed to JN) 
• President: Jeff Bloedel – n/a 

 
***Jersey update – supposed to be ready first week of Nov 
 
New Business: 
 
 
General Membership Concerns / Discussion: 
 
Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at __7:40_______ , Motion by ______McMorrow_______ , second by 
____Rediske_______________ 
 


